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MESSAGE FROM MRS COLLINS 

Welcome Back - We have missed you. 

I am delighted to share how well your children have settled into the new school year. They have embraced 

new routines, built relationships with their teachers and classmates, and shown a readiness to learn and 

kindness towards each other. We are incredibly proud of each child. 

When we opened the gates for the first time on Wednesday, many children entered the school with big 

smiles, eager to be back, while others showed great courage in returning. It has been wonderful to see all the 

children happy, settled, and enjoying their learning. 

A big thank you to all our parents and carers for preparing your children so well for the new school year. They 

all looked very smart and ready to start. We also extend our gratitude to our wonderful staff team, who have 

worked hard to ensure the learning spaces are ready and there are exciting back-to-school activities planned 

to motivate and engage your child. 

Here’s to a great start to our new school year! 

 

 
 

Communication with Parents 

Fridays will now be our Communication Day with Parents.  General messages, reminders and messages from 

the PTA will be sent out via Studybugs along with a link to the weekly newsletter on a Friday from this term.  

The exception to this will be urgent school messages and individual messages to families. 
 

PE Days 

Reception Class: tbc 

Year 1 & 2: Monday and Wednesday 

Year 3 & 4: Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 5 & 6: Tuesday and Thursday 
 

Key Dates for the Autumn Term 

Wednesday 25th September – 8:45am - KS1 breakfast briefing (hall) 

Thursday 26th September – 8:45am KS2 breakfast briefing (hall) 

Tuesday 15th October – 3:40pm – 7:00pm – Pupil Progress Meetings with the Class Teacher 

Thursday 17th October – 3:40pm – 6:00pm – Pupil Progress Meetings with the Class Teacher 

Tuesday 22nd October – 9:30am Sandfield Open Day - Tours for prospective parents 

READY 

RESPECTFUL 

SAFE 



Wednesday 23rd October – 9:30am Sandfield Open Day - Tours for prospective parents 

Thursday 24th September – Reception Class Information Afternoon 2:30pm-3:15pm with Mrs Phillpot 

Friday 25th October – INSET day 

Monday 28th October – Friday 1st November, Half term 

Monday 4th November – INSET day 

Friday 20th December – 1:30pm – End of Term 

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 

Children in Celebration Assembly today were: 

Year 1: Henry and Dylan 

Year 2: Rex and Leenah  

Year 3: Ivy and Max 

Year 4: Sashant and Kobe 

Year 5: Novak and Amelia 

Year 6: Cyrus and Nathalie 

 

 


